Old LEASH pet surrender request form  First name  Daniel James
Last name Santa Maria
Street address 37 S LAVON AVE
City KISSIMMEE
<b>Zip code</b> 34741
Email danieljamessantamaria@yahoo.com
<b>Phone</b> (689) 265-8484
Reason for surrender  My apartment has a lot of complaints from neighbors due to my dog barking. She gets really anxious and aggressive towards men
My current living situation is  I have a stable home.
I have read and understood the pet rehome statement. yes
About the animal(s)
Number of animals to be discussed?
Animal 1
Animal 1 name Victoria
Animal 1 species dog
Animal 1 dog breed Tibetan Mastiff
Animal 1 size 51 + lbs
Animal 1 color Sable Gold
Animal 1 gender female
Has the animal 1 been spayed?
Animal 1 age 9 - 12 months
Does animal 1 have any known medical issues?

Has animal 1 ever bitten anybody?

no

#### Animal 1 photo



lp\_image.jpeg

### Just a few more questions...

### How long have you had the animals?

4 months to 1 year

#### Reason(s) for concern - click all that apply.

- behavior
- conflict with others
- no time for care

### Other reason not listed

Military Orders

# How we can help you keep your animals?

I'm currently stationed in NJ, but am a resident of Florida. I am pending medical retirement before I can move back here in Florida. Unfortunately my Leasing Office have been warning me about how Victoria has been barking a lot and disturbing the neighbors. They asked me to remove the animal, before they have to move on with a hard decision with my lease. I planned on letting my parents keep her while I finish my service but, Victoria had shown signs of aggression towards my dad, and they have not been getting along. Till now, every men that she sees, she becomes anxious and aggressive. I am the only guy she has not shown any sorts of aggression to. From my observation, a female handler would be the best fit to have her. She is good with kids and women, as well as big or small dogs.

#### Administration

### Shelter to client contact date

02/26/2024

## Follow - up required

yes

# Follow up notes/actions needed 1

LEFT VM

## Agent initials follow up 1

DM

### Follow up notes/actions needed 2

GOING TO THINK ABOUT 300

## Agent initials follow up 2

DM

## Multiple appointments?

no

### **Outcome data**

### **Admin notes**

2/26/24 CALLED AND LEFT VM -- BY THE SOUNDS OF THIS, IT IS GOING TO BE A 300 DM
2/27/24 OWNER CALLED BACK AND I EXPLAINED EVERYTHING TO HIM AND TOLD HIM THE ONLY OUTCOME THAT WE WOULD BE ABLE TO PROVIDE IS A
300 DUE TO THE DOG BEING A BIT RISK. HE SAID HE IS GOING TO THINK ABOUT IT AND CALL US BACK. I ALSO TOLD HIM THAT IF WE DONT HEAR BACK
FROM HIM BY THE END OF THIS WEEK 3/1/24 WE ARE GOING TO CLOSE OUT THE LEASH FORM DM

### **Close ticket**

--